From: Dale Silverman <

Sent: 10/21/2021 4:04:13 PM
To: angela durham <HEEEEEGN-; Daniel Cash <SG Eliot Mitchell < EEGNN-; Jennifer Aprea <G Joy Galbreath <G Candace
Emerson <[ Rick Wimberly <IN Nancy Garrett <[ KC Haugh <IN Eric Welch <IN Sheila Cleveland

<IN - Josh Brown <[ -

Subject: New school board member

Attachments: th.jpeg,th.jpeg

This school board continues to just show how corrupt most of you truly are,
do you think the American people are blind and stupid you are wrong. You are totally corrupt as a school board,

to hire a person from Pfizer just shows your true colors. You now have another board member with own agenda to push their
vaccines, just remember we the people vote you in and you will pay for your actions.

Pfizer exec named to Williamson County
School Board, upsetting some parents

Justin McFarland - 10/13/2021
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Best Regards,
Dale Silverman

The Williamson County Commission
voted to appoint Josh Brown to fill a
vacancy on the Williamson County
School Board - but not without some
controversy.

Brown is a graduate of Williamson
County Schools and has three children
who attend school in the district. But
Brown's profession is the issue that has
several parents unhappy about his
appointment. He is a National Vice
President for the pharmaceutical
company Pfizer.

"You care not about the division you

are causing in this county," parent
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